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TO:  All First-Year students 
 

SUBJECT: ONLINE LECTURER EVALUATION FORMS 

 
As we approach the end of the semester, we would like to remind you to take a few moments 
to provide valuable feedback on your learning experiences by completing the Lecturer 
Evaluation forms. Your feedback is crucial in helping us maintain and enhance the quality of 
education here at Tom Mboya University. 
 
The information you provide will be used to evaluate the effectiveness of our teaching faculty, 
identify areas for improvement, and ensure that we continue to meet the educational needs 
of our students. Your honest opinions are instrumental in shaping the learning environment 
for future students. 
 
To complete the lecturer evaluation forms, please follow these steps: 

1. Log in to your student portal at student.tmu.ac.ke  

2. Navigate to the "Lecturer Evaluation" section under Periodic Activities. 

3. Access the evaluation forms for each of your courses. 

4. Provide thoughtful and constructive feedback on your experiences with each lecturer. 

We value your participation in this important process, and your feedback plays a vital role in 
fostering a collaborative and effective learning community. Kindly take time to share your 
thoughts before the end of the Semester. 

 

 
 
Prof. Elyjoy M. Micheni, 
Ag. DVC, Academic, Research and Student Affairs. 
 

   



 
Copy to:  

Vice Chancellor 
Deans of Faculties 
Programmes and Examination Coordinators 
Head- Academic and Student Affairs 
Chairman, SOTMU 


